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American Legion Post 122


Prattville, Alabama    Tel. 334-361-0076

Commanders Comments

I would like to thank you all for your support over the past year.  We’ve had a productive year and I look forward to the next year being just as good.  Election are just around the corner, so if  you’re interested in running for office, contact my Adjutant for more information.   

Prattville CityFest 2002 will be Saturday, May 4, 2002.  Look for more information in the upcoming newsletters.

Steak Night:  Remember, every 1st and 3rd Friday of the month is steak nights.  For only $8.00, you get a 10oz rib eye steak cooked to perfection, baked potato, salad and Texas Toast.  Volunteers are always to needed to cook, serve, and cleanup.  A signup sheet is posted if you want to volunteer your services.

Sunday Morning Breakfast:  Breakfast is served every Sunday morning from 10 am until 1 pm.  Breakfast consists of eggs (any style), hast browns, biscuit and gravy, fresh tomatoes, bacon, sausage, and toast.  Cost is $5.00 a plate.  Volunteers are needed for the upcoming weeks.

Karaoke Night:  This month Karaoke Night will be on 8 February starting at 7 pm.  A night of fun filled entertainment, so come on out with your singing talents.

                                                     Adjutant’s Comments
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With U.S. troops in combat in Afghanistan, the American Legion is bring back the blue star banners that parents once hung on their front doors and windows to signify a child gone to war.  The banner, bearing a single blue star in a field of white trimmed in red, was a badge of honor during World War 1 and World War II.  Supporters say bringing it back will further unite a nation resolved to battle terrorism after the September 11 attacks.  If you know of families of service members that you want to present a banner to, you can download the Blue Star Service Banner at www.legion.org or contact me at 334-361-0076, or P.O. Box 681405, Prattville AL 36068.  If you don’t have access to a computer and would like to have the Blue Star Service Banner, contact me and I will send you one.

On 14 Feb, 2002, Post #122 will host the Autauga County Oratorical Contest for the local schools.  The program will be held at the Prattville City Hall starting at 7 pm.  The public is welcome and invited to attend.  Come on out and help support our youths. If you would like more information, please contact Claude Mims or Helen Gardner at the post.
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Election time just around the corner.  If you’re interested in running for office, we need your Letters of Intent in March.  Nominations will close in April and elections will be held in May.  For more information, please contact me at 361-0076 or email alpost122@aol.com. 

If you have any ideas for the newsletter, please let me know.  I’m always looking for new ideas.

If you would like to receive this newsletter by email, please send your email address to alpost122@aol.com. 

SAL Comments

S.A.L. meetings are held on the 1st Tuesday of the month.  The next meeting is 5 Mar, 2002 at 6 pm.

Bulletin Board
Part time bartenders are needed in the Canteen. If you’re interested, contact Faye Lane at 361-0076.

Recycling:  In our continuing effort to recycle, we solicit you donations of aluminum cans.  Donations can be dropped off at the Post.

Ballroom Rental:  If you’re planning a get-together of any kind and need a place to hold it, contact the Canteen Manager at 361-0076 for more information.

Community Corner

On 22 Dec, 2001, we delivered 24 Christmas Baskets to families in the local area.

The S.A.L. donated five American flags to the City of Prattville to replace flags that had been vandalized in the local parks.

Post 122 donated $250 in calendar year 2001 to the Tukabatchee Area Council.
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	Sunday
	Monday
	Tuesday
	Wednesday
	Thursday
	Friday
	Saturday

	
	
	
	
	
	1

5-8pm Steak Nite
	2

1pm Pool Tourney

	3

-10am-1pm

Breakfast

-1pm Domino’s
	4


	5


	6

7pm Special Auxiliary Mtg
	7


	8

7pm Karaoke

	9

-1pm Pool Tourney

-1pm Shuffleboard Tourney

	10

-10am-1pm

Breakfast

-1pm Domino Tourney 
	11


	12

5:30 pm E-Board 

7pm General Membership Mtg
	13


	14

Valentine’s Day
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7pm Oratorical Contest-City Hall


	15

5-8pm Steak Nite
	16

-Golf (note)

-3pm Qtrly Domino Tourney

	17

10am-1pm

Breakfast


	18

President’s Day
	19

7pm DAV Mtg


	20


	21


	22

	23

-1pm Pinnochle-Learn to Play!

	24

-10am-1pm

Breakfast

-1pm Shuffleboard Tourney
	25


	26

7pm Auxiliary Mtg
	27


	28


	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	


Tourney Rules:

1. Entry fee $5.00 per date.

2. 1st, 2nd, and 3rd place payoffs.

NOTES: 

Contact the Post at 361-0076 for information on tee-times and to sign up.

Canteen “Social” Hours:

Weekdays: 11am-1pm and 4pm-7pm

Saturday:  1pm-5pm

Sunday:  9am-1pm  (Bloody Mary’s only)















